
 

 

June 20, 2021 

Office: 608-582-2818  zziongale@gmail.com   Church Website: www.Ziongale.com  Emergencies, please call: 608.582-2818  

August Worship Service sign-up 

 

Please sign up for Sundays in August to assist during worship services. We need: 
• Ushers / greeters 

• Lectors (readers) 
• Altar flowers / plants 

• Media / Acolytes (contact office or Brianna if you can do one of these) 

 

The sign up sheet is located on the table at the rear of the sanctuary 

  
WELCA North Conference SUMMER EVENT 

 

Thursday, July 8, 2021  1-3 PM 

Ettrick Memorial Ball Park, Ettrick, WI 

 

Free Will Offering 

Hosted by Living Hope Lutheran WELCA 

 ***RSVP to 608-525-3000 by Friday, July 2
nd

*** 

Zion will be having bible study over zoom today 

 

“Fruit of the Spirit” Bible Study 

Zion’s bible study "Fruits of the Spirit”.  Join us. 
“What are they and why do they matter."  The theme verse of this 9 week study is    

 Galatians 5:22-25. 
 

Bible Study Starts again today with a New Number!  We had a problem with Zoom, but it's all up 
and running again now. 
To join, use the same directions only enter the new number:   381 343 3771 

Sorry for the inconvenience. 
 

 Phone (listen live) 
 1. Call: 1-(415) 762-9988 

 2. Enter meeting ID number 381 343 3771#  
 3. Press the “#” key one last time 

 

The 3rd Thursday of each month, an in-person 
bible study will be held in the Fellowship Hall 
(downstairs) at Zion.  Women, just show up if  
interested or call Arlene Severson for more     
details (608-582-4059).  We hope to see you 
there. 



 

 

 

Please Pray For 
 
 
 

Rick Nemitz 

 

Harold Schuman 

 

 

Counters :  Sheryl Arms, Joe Roehl         

 

Counter’s Report 

(from June 13th) 

 

General Fund .............................   $2,081.00 

Parsonage Roof Fund  …….……..  $200.00 

Elevator Fund  ……………..….  $2,500.00 

Undesignated Memorial  ………....  $50.00 

 

 

Total …………….   $4,831.00 

 

(General Fund deficit: $2,175.00) 

 

General Fund Budget Needs…….$4,256.00 

Outdoor Trekking Small Group 

 

Zion's Hiking group will be meeting 1st         

Saturday of the 

month.  If you are inter-

ested, let's meet at Zion 

Lutheran's front doors at 

8:15 am.  Thank you and 

hope you think about  

joining us for some great 

trail hiking. 

This Sunday June 27—9:00 a.m. 

Acolyte T.B.D. 

Multi-Media Brianna Iverson 

Ushers / 
Greeters 

Jim & Kathy Filkouski,         
Wayne Meunier 

Music Kathy Meunier 

Lector Kelly Gardner 

Altar area 
flowers 

Jane Johnson 

Next Sunday July 4—9:00 a.m. 

Acolyte T.B.D. 

Multi-Media T.B.D. 

Ushers / Greeters 

Robert Guertler,              
Ralph Gardner 

Organist/Pianist Selisa Erickson 

Lector Marge Lakey 

Altar area flowers Mary McKeeth 

 

Coffee Break with Pastor - 

 

Join us for the morning  "Coffee Break with Pastor" 
at 10am Mon, Wed, & Thur.  This is an                  
opportunity to check in with other members and have 
a devotion in the morning.   

 

• Over Zoom.com:  Meeting# 381 343 3771  

 

• Via phone: call (415) 762-9988, enter meeting id 
381 343 3771#, then # once again  

  

Please call the office if you need help joining! 

Follow us on Instagram! 

 

Did you know the ELCA and Living Lutheran are on 
Instagram? Follow @elca and @livinglutheran for 
exclusive content and more ways to access up-
dates from and stories of the ELCA. 

 

Volunteer at the 2022 ELCA Youth Gathering 

Would you like to volunteer at the Gathering and 
help our young people grow in faith and encounter 
Christ? Volunteer applications are now being ac-
cepted for the 2022 ELCA Youth Gathering in Min-
neapolis. For a detailed list of responsibilities and 
requirements or to apply, visit ELCA.org/Gathering/
Volunteer. 



 

 

 

Return to Church update 

Effective June 27th regarding activities at Zion Lutheran Congregation as 
recommended by the Return to Church Committee and approved by our 
Zion Council: 
  
• No masks needed for those fully vaccinated 
• Mask are encouraged for those not vaccinated. Signs will be posted on 

all entrance doors stating this.   
• Communal dining/coffee fellowship is  allowed.   Those not vaccinated 

may remove masks to eat.  (We will need to get people scheduled to 
provide for our after worship coffee fellowship so that may not start un-
til August). 

• We will maintain social distancing.   
• We will continue to have communion in the pews as we cannot social 

distance at the communion rail.  Communion packets will be provided.   
• Congregational singing will continue.   
  
Rate of cases per 100,000 people in our area have been low:  the rate for 
Trempealeau County this last week was .48 per 100,000 people.   This 
puts us at the lowest risk category.   If the rate climbs to 10 or more per 
100,000 people we will reevaluate our plan. 
    
These guidelines were developed with consideration of the CDC guide-
lines, Trempealeau County Health Department guidelines and infor-
mation about the rate of cases, as well as knowledge of how covid germs 
are spread.   
  
The committee will continue to meet monthly, and as needed, to assess 
concerns that arise.    
  
Thank you all for the patience demonstrated with restrictions that were 
necessary; we look forward to our time together as fellow believers in 
Christ.   



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


